
Would you like to be involved shaping 

Disability Services for Young People, in 

Carmarthenshire? 

If the answer is yes, we would like to hear 

from you! 

The ‘Transition Working Together 

Group’ meets monthly on a Friday at 

Crosshands Workingman’s Club. 

The Purpose of the group is to 

improve communication between the 

Local Authority, Young People,  

Parent/Carers representatives, with 

the aim of improving Children’s 

Services through clear 

communication, sharing of 

information regarding possible 

changes to children’s services 

throughout Carmarthenshire.

If you or your parent/carer have 

experienced the Transition 

Process & you would like to share 

your experience, views and make 

suggestions towards the 

improvement of services, we’d 

welcome you at our working 

group. 

To find out more, please contact 

Sarah Bolton – Commissioning 

Officer (Complex Needs) 

sjbolton@carmarthesnhire.gov.uk

01267 246676

Transition Working 

Together Group 
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